
 

Comptroller Brooke Lierman to Visit 
Howard County Monday 

Take a Look with Brooke Tour to highlight new outdoor activity center and 
distillery in Columbia, and tour of flood mitigation sites in Ellicott City 

ANNAPOLIS, Md. (May 2, 2025) — Comptroller Brooke E. Lierman will continue her 
Take a Look with Brooke tours in Howard County Monday, May 5, 2025, beginning with 
a visit to a new outdoor activity center, partly funded by the Board of Public Works, on 
which the Comptroller serves as one its three members. 

Next, the Comptroller will take a shuttle tour with Howard County Government leaders 
to see state-of-the art flood mitigation sites as part of a “Safe and Sound” initiative. 
During this time, Comptroller Lierman will see Quaker Mill Pond, the North Tunnel Site, 
and Tiber Park. 

The final stop will be at Oversea Distillery, where the Comptroller will tour the full-
service distillery operation, which specializes in premium, hand-crafted beverages. 

What: Tour of Howard County activity center, flood-mitigation sites, and distillery 
Who: Comptroller Brooke E. Lierman 
When: Monday, May 5, 2025 

Tour Schedule 

2:00 p.m. | Atholton Adventist Academy 
6520 Martin Road 
Columbia, MD 21044 

3:00 p.m. | Shuttle Tour with Howard County Government 
George Howard Building (starting point) 
3430 Courthouse Drive, #100 
Ellicott City, MD 21043  

4:20 p.m.| Oversea Distillery 
9315 Snowden River Parkway, Suite J 
Columbia, MD 21046 

https://www.marylandtaxes.gov/


### 

Media Contacts 

Robyne McCullough 
rmccullough@marylandtaxes.gov 

410-980-0139 (cell) 

Barbara Sauers 
bsauers@marylandtaxes.gov 

410-212-9414 (cell) 
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